
October 17,2014 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We have been in the ministry for over 20 years and the bulletin ministry has grown 

over those years. I am writing to tell you that our equipment that we have used to 

produce our bulletins has finally worn out and the price of a replacement is beyond 

our budget at this time. Therefore we are sorry to have to disappoint our readers 

who have enjoyed reading the stories and sermons as well as working on the 

puzzles, but for now we have no option but to discontinue writing and sending 

them to our many faithful readers. I do hope that they have been a blessing to you 

and that God has revealed himself to you through this ministry. God bless you and 

continue to search for truth for it is the path to freedom. 

Sincerely yours, 


